
Hillman Band Performance

It was a unique and warming experience indeed! Providing experiences that are meaningful
to each student is what Pied Piper strives to accomplish!

On Friday, May 5th the real MVP goes out to the #AMAzing Hillman High School band as
they performed alongside their instructor for our students at Pied Piper.

Our students were moved by the opportunity that these fine young people were able to
provide.

Our students watched with such admiration, engaging with the music, listening to the beat
and the variations of the different instruments. Moving, dancing, and trying to guess the
songs, kept them excited and eager for more.

A sincere and heartfelt thank you goes out to Deb Kendziorski, one of Pied Piper’s staff,
who connected us with the band director, Ben Witter.

Statements from staff and students:

“We are thankful to the students of the Hillman High School Band for bringing their love of
music and sharing such an incredible experience!”

“It was great! I loved the band!”

“The drum was my favorite!”

“Thank you for the gift of music and for bringing joy and laughter to our students. The smiles
on their faces lit up the room.”

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/amazing?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVibjN0Kx142S5r5J9ouDUFUECNSzSb_RJdXQE373sZ2JVVcmZtUryphKKDQP8T4dguamtoeMoz6eW66OWuXS8LbCGT1jRqtlylOn9zL8R4vn95oTgw-lUa5hbgXTMQ4nnauq2cvSVLkz8CMUu6y3NCMOAxfcz1qBrh1E4AdVUj0cNEgsUUIwvscre85Zk5T9U&__tn__=*NK-R
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